
 
           ALL SAINTS’ C. of E. (AIDED) PRIMARY 

                                     SCHOOL AND NURSERY UNIT 

                              Moor Road, Chorley, Lancs.  PR7 2LR 
                                               Tel.: (01257)  262489  Fax: (01257)  263860 

Head Teacher: Sarah Partington  
Email: head@allsaintscofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Web Site: www.allsaintscofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Newsletter 7.2.20 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We finish for half term on, Friday, 14th February at 3.15pm and 
school re-opens on Monday, 24th February.   

 

 

Disco 
Reception, Year 1 & 2 disco (3.30-5.00pm) is Tuesday,11th February and KS2 disco is 

Wednesday, 12th February for children in Years 3,4,5 & 6 (3.30-5.15pm) and.  Entrance fee is 
£2 or £3 if they stay from 3.15pm and get changed into their disco gear. There will be 

refreshments on sale. ALL CLUBS WILL BE CANCELLED. 
 

Dinner Money 
Dinners should be paid weekly in advance on a Monday (£11.50 for a week or £2.30 per day). Please 

don’t let the amount you owe build up and it has been agreed by Governors that debts must not go 
above £20.  Some parents have requested to pay on a monthly basis but this must be agreed with Mrs 
Walters. Payments can be made online via SCOPay, at the office using a debit/credit card or with cash. 

 

Parent Governor 
There is a vacancy for one parent governor on the governing body of our school.  All parents of pupils 
at the school and Nursery are eligible except for: 

(a) Elected Members of the Local Authority 
(b) Anyone paid to work at the school for more than 500 hours in any consecutive 12 month 

period. 
Governors have an important and influential role to play in the life of our school.  You would need to be 
able to attend about 6 meetings over the year and will need to undertake a Disclosure and Barring 
Service check.  If you are interested and would like to put your name forward, please speak to Mrs 
Walters.   

 

Volunteer Readers 
Do you have spare couple of hours a week to volunteer to read with children.  You would need to be 

prepared to undertake a DBS check and we would give you some basic training.  
If you are interested speak to Mrs Walters. 

 

Gymnastic Club 
The gymnastic club on Thursday, 13th February is for the children in Year 3 and 4 only. These children 
need to learn a new routine for a competition. If your child would normally stop and this is a problem, 

speak to Mrs Walters. 
 

World Book Day – Thursday, 5th March 
To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday, 5th March come dressed as your favourite book 
character or in pyjamas.  Also bring a book from home to enjoy and share with your class. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Truthfulness’ 

John 3:18 “Dear children, let us not love with words or speech but with actions and in truth.” 



 

 

 
 
   

Date Event Details 
11.2.20 Reception, Year 1 & 2 Disco 3.30-5.00pm 

12.2.20 Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Disco 3.30-5.,15pm 

14.2.20 Finish for Half term 3.15pm 

24.2.20 School Re-opens  

5.3.20 World Book Day  

3.4.20 Closure for Easter 2.15pm 

20.4.20 School Re-opens  

7-8thMay School Closed INSET Day/May Day Holiday 

22.5.20 Finish for Half term 3.15pm 

Clubs for Spring 1 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y4/5 Table Tennis Club, Y2 Computer Club  
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5/6 Football Club 

Wednesday – Homework, Y3/4/5 Tag Rugby Club, Y3/4/5 Dance Club 
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, Y5 ICT Club, Gymnastic Club (invitation only) 

Friday – Homework 

Dance Competition – Monday, 10th February 
The dance comp on Monday has been postponed. When we have a new date we will let you know. 

Lunchtime Award  
Daniel M, Rec 
Freya W, Y3 

 

. Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
 

The averages: Week 1 – 91.6%, Week 2 – 85.1%, Week 3 – 90.7%, Week 4 – 95.8%, 
Week 5 – 83.6%. 

 

The winning class is Year 3 with 96.2% of children making The Magic 97 

Child Exploitation and Online Protection (CEOP): A police agency tackling child abuse on the 
internet. This website includes a unique facility that enables parents and young people to make 
reports of actual or attempted abuse online: www.ceop.police.uk. CEOP’s Think U Know 
website contains information for children and parents, as well as a link for children to report abuse 

online. www.thinkuknow.co.uk 


